
For questions or more information, 
please contact a Steward or our Union Rep/
Organizer Tracy Andrews at (626) 379-5616 
or by email at andrewst@seiu121rn.org www.seiu121rn.org

We continue to sound the alarm on the devastating 
changes St. Joseph management made to… 

THE MATRIX

SIGN THE 
PETITION! 
If you haven’t 
signed yet, contact 
a Steward or 
our Union Rep/
Organizer!

At our urging…

California Senator Anthony Portantino 
came to hear what’s going on!

Senator Portantino pictured with SEIU Local 121RN 
and SEIU-UHW members on Friday, August 3, 2018

Since the hospital has not reversed the staffing cuts, RNs and 
CNAs decided that our local State Senator needed to learn 
more about the effects of the cuts. He was very moved by 
our descriptions of patient harm and staff injuries. In fact, 
he agreed to get involved to ensure that this important 
community resource remains just that: a critical, effective, 

life-sustaining community resource! We asked the Senator 
to urge hospital management to hold a Patient Classification 
Systems meeting with us to discuss any proposed staffing 
changes. We also asked him to write a letter to management 
in support of our call to reverse the cuts. He agreed to both 
these requests to support our push for safe staffing.

Have the recent staffing 
changes affected your ability 
to give the best patient care? 

Get involved by letting our
Union Rep/Organizer know.


